
OGMS - September 1, 2022 - Club Meeting Minutes 

 

Place:  Hope Chapel 

Time:  6:45 to 8:45 

 

Due to our program this month we did not hold our raffle. 

 

Meeting was called to order by Norm at 6:45. 

 

Announcements: 

Reminder that we will need to be out of the space no later than 9:00. 

Our up coming meeting programs will be: 

October 6th, Dr. Mandel will be giving us his presentation titled “Searching 

 for  Evidence of the First People in the Americas: Geo-archaeological 

 Perspective”. 

November 17th, We will have our Christmas Party at the Hope Chapel.   

 More information will be provided. 

(Our November meeting is being move from the first Thursday in November  

 to the 17th due to conflict with the November Gem and Mineral show which 

 is the first week end in November.) 

Norm introduced the visitors, (Craig and Ruth Trimmer) and our new members 

 (Kass, April, Debbie, and Doug Hood) 

 

Our program this month was a Swap and Shop.  We had a good turn out of  

members who participated. The items for sale included specimens, jewelry, fan pulls, 

key chains and various wire wrapped stones. Robin Hicks gave a demonstration of 

copper foil edge wrapping. 

 

Meeting ended at 8:45. 


